
Little Flower Catholic Elementary School  -- Memo for Friday, May 5, 2017 

School phone: 701-776-6258 - Rugby, ND  -  e-mail: lfs@gondtc.com   Principal Jorgen Knutson   Secretary: Rita Mitzel 
Pastor: Rev. Tom Graner     School Board President: Rhonda Livedalen    Business Mgr:  Robyn Mygland 

 
Mission: Little Flower Catholic Elementary School, a partnership of parents and parish, nurtures a Sacramental life rooted 
in Jesus Christ and Catholic teaching, pursues academic excellence, and promotes a life of faith, integrity and service. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

                                                                                        

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  Additional Information For  You To Know  +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

+++  CONGRATULATIONS to the 12 Preschool students who had graduation on May 3. The students are Kendyn Brossart, 
Kain Duchscher, Thea Johnson, Addi Mack, Isaiah Schaan, Aubrie Schmaltz, Camden Schneider, Karlee Selensky, Jacie 
Selvig, Raegen Senechal, Ryann Senechal, Reagan Wald.  The proud teacher is Mrs. Laura Swanson. 
 
+++  Holy Childhood Collection was as follows:  Kindergarten -- $9.04; Grades 1-2 -- $57.58; Grades 3-4 -- $81.88; Grades 
5-6 -- $41.36; Grand total of $189.86. 
 
+++  PTO End-of-Year Meeting will be on Monday, May 8, 2017, at 5:30 PM in the Music Room.  Food will be served. 
Items for Discussion:  Committee sign-ups, 2017-18 fundraisers, School Picnic, Marathon update.  Please plan on 
attending and join in sharing your voice for our kids. 
 
+++  These are the prayer intentions for the week ending May 6 that LFS students and staff offered as part of the “What 
a Difference a Day Makes” program:  5/05:  In thanksgiving for Angie Busch’s children, their spouses, and grandchildren. 
 
+++  The Little Flower Sunday School children and teachers would like to send a big, “THANK-YOU” to all the Little 
Flower Students and teachers for their wonderful Shared Faith-Shared Space Lesson on Divine Mercy.  It was an 
awesome lesson and every Sunday School Student was able to learn about Our Lord’s  Divine Mercy and pray the 
Chaplet of Divine Mercy with their classmates because you shared your faith with us through this lesson! 

+++  Little Flower School and Sunday School children, who have completed their grade level prayers, will be 
recognized with a prayer medal at the 10:30 Mass on May 14th. There will be a Pot Luck  lunch and Spring Flower 
Planting  after Mass.  All Little Flower School and Sunday School families are invited to share in this meal of fellowship 
and the flower planting, to celebrate the beauty of spring and the coming of summer to Little Flower Parish .   The final 
day for children to have completed their grade level prayers is Monday May 8th.     
+++  Also, on May 14th at the 10:30 Mass, Sixth grade Students from Little Flower School and Sunday School will be 
recognized, receive a Bible and welcomed into the Wednesday evening Junior High Religious Education program. 
+++  The Young Disciples are coming to Little Flower Parish!  Parents mark your family calendar for the week of June 5-
9.  YD Summer camp will be Monday-Friday 9am-3pm. Pre-registration will be coming home with your 
children.   Questions : Rebecca Leier  776-6388  or  stlfreled@gmail.com 

Crowning of Mary was done 

by the 3rd grade before Friday 

Mass on May 5. 

Marathon Awards to be 

given on Friday May 12. 

To mark the 100th anniversary of 

Our Lady of Fatima 1st apparition 

on May 13 LFS children will have a 

Living Rosary on Friday May 12. 
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